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Welcome Back! 

Wise Owls would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you all a 

Happy New Year and we do hope 

you are all refreshed from the fes-

tive holiday period.  We would 

also like to express our gratitude 

for all the kind messages and cards 

we received, they really do mean a 

lot. 

Holiday Fun! 

Fantastic trip to Northwood garden 

centre to see Santa and the Rein-

deers. 

Role Play Area 

Our role play  area will be turned 

into a restaurant  for  all the chil-

dren to visit, celebrating the dif-

ferent  foods available from the 

menu. 

Fact - The New Year's Eve dinner 

is the most important dinner for 

the Chinese.  Normally, this is the 

family reunion  dinner. 

Acting Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With effect from the 4th of January, Lauren 

will be taking over the role of Acting Man-

ager.  Lauren has a Level 3 in Childcare and 

is also the Safeguarding Lead for the setting.  

Lauren has experience in deputising for the 

Manager and has a wealth of knowledge 

about the Early Years Framework.  Rest as-

sured, whilst in this role she will receive the 

same guidance and support Laura received.   

An excellent opportunity for her! 

Questionnaires 

Thank you to all the parents that 

have returned their questionnaires.  

Very positive and constructive feed-

back so far and some of the informa-

tion that was given has been acted 

upon already.   

The closing date has now been ex-

tended until the 11th January 2016. 

 

www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk 

http://www.nessy.com/uk
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://presentations.mrdonn.org/banner_chinese_new_year.gif&imgrefurl=http://presentations.mrdonn.org/chinesenewyear.html&h=379&w=722&tbnid=YoomGaEbXTO5uM:&docid=PGaq9zjMqDsHZM&ei=maJ-Vv-YBoLrUvzxiNgL&tbm=isch&ved=0
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Vacancies 

We are currently looking to fill two vacancies at Wise Owls.  We 

are looking for a Manager and a Playworker, if you think you are 

the right person to fill one of those roles, or indeed may know of 

someone else who might fit the bill, please follow the links on the 

Job Vacancies page of our website for full details. 

Booking Forms 

In order for Wise Owls to operate 

effectively we kindly ask that all 

parents ensure they complete a 

booking form at the beginning of 

term.     

Registration forms and booking 

forms are available in the club and 

now can also be downloadedfrom 

our club website: 

www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk 

Club Rules 

In January the children will be 

involved in refreshing and im-

plementing the rules for our 

club.  This will ta
ke the form of a 

discussion at  break time and a 

vote. 

www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk 


